
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have planned a cycle ride on Wednesday 16th October.  This ride will be from Stuart Road 

to Saltram House and back. The route we will take will have some open road riding and 

although there are not any big hills, there will be some uphill riding.   

 

Therefore, to be able to attend the ride your child will need to be confident enough to ride on 

open road.  They will need a helmet and their bike must have gears that they are able to use.  

There are 15 places available and will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. 

 

On the day, the children will need to be wearing appropriate clothing for cycling and bring a 

rucksack, which they must wear. This will allow them to carry waterproof clothing (just in 

case of rain) their packed lunch and a supply of water. We plan to have lunch at Saltram 

House and then cycle back to school for the end of the school day. 

 

Please complete and return the permission slip below if your child is interested in taking part. 

 

Regards 

 

Mr M Frame 

Executive Head Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Keystage 2 Saltram Bike Ride 

 

I am happy for my child ………………………………………………… to attend the cycle ride to 

Saltram House. 

 

I confirm that my child has a bike with gears, that they know how to use, and they have 

experience of riding on small sections of open road. 

 

Please tick appropriate box        Yes           No 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

 

 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 

Palmerston Street 
Stoke 

Plymouth 
PL1 5LL 

 

Tel: 01752567668 
Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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